
Sept. 19, 2020
In Memory of Steve Leaman,  
former principal of Broadway 
and Spotswood High Schools.

BikeShen2020

Register at BikeShenandoah.org
Rides of 62, 30, 15 and 5 miles begin at 7:30 am from VMMissions, 
601 Parkwood Drive. Check in outside under the tent. Practice physical 
distancing.

Alternately walk, ride, play a round of golf or participate in the sport of 
your choice while remembering Steve Leaman and supporting 6 local 
ministries. Virginia Mennonite Missions, where Steve worked, will receive 
a double share of the proceeds.

Target your ride/walk/game between Sept 7th, Steve’s birthday,  
and Sept 19th, the actual day for BikeShen.

Getting Individual sponsors is encouraged.

Thanks to our Diamond Sponsors: Bergey’s Tire Centers and Hope Community Builders


